
SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS
AUSTRALIAN CUSTOMS AND BORDER PROTECTION SERVICE

Question No. 76

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 26 May 2009:

Has Customs received advice from the Minister for Home Affairs, following his letter of
4 February 2009 to State and Territory Police Commissioners and the Queensland
Commissioner for Fair Trading, concerning the enforcement of classification offences?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

Yes.


